
Drive-Thru Graduation Blessing

St. Clare Catholic Church will host a drive-thru 
blessing for all elementary school, middle school, high 
school, and college graduates as a way of recognizing 
their achievements but may not have an in-person 
graduation ceremony to attend.

Those who participate in the drive-thru blessing will 
receive a gift bag and an opportunity to have a picture 
taken with a generic “Class of 2020” sign that will be 
posted.

The drive-thru blessing will be held from 1-3 p.m. on 
May 31.  Drivers are asked to enter the church grounds 
off Vacation Lane and exit by the St. Clare Catholic 
Church sign.  Markers will be placed to guide the drivers.  
For more information, call the church secretary at 
228-467-9275.


